TRƯỜNG TRUNG HỌC CƠ SỞ ĐẠI HỢP CÂU HỎI VÀ BÀI TẬP MÔN: Tiếng Anh - LỚP: 7 Họ và tên: (Bài tập tuần 7) Lóp: Năm học 2019 – 2020 ĐIỂM LÒI NHẬN XÉT CỦA GIÁO VIÊN A. READING I. Fill in the blank with a suitable word.(2d) Almost all people have a (1)_____ of examinations. Examinations, (2)___ ___ are a part of our lives and all school in Viet Nam have examinations. Examinations were first (3) _____ in China about three thousand years ago. Scholars had (4) _____ memorise long passages (5) _____ from several books. Those who did well in examination (6)_____ allowed to enter the government service. Nowadays, the main (7) of examination is to test (8) well a person understands the subjects which have been (9) ___. They are also used to find out how well student perform (10)_____ pressure. II. Fill in the blank with a suitable word.(3d) In the USA, students (1) _____ their secondary education at the age of 11. First they (2) ____ to Middle School for three years. Then they go for High School for four years, from the age 14 to 18. Some students (3) school when they are 16 and (4) jobs. But most students (5) at High School still they are 18. Then they (6) exams and they get "High School Diploma". There aren't any national exams. All students at secondary school in the USA (7) English, science, and P.E., but students (8)_____ other subjects, so they don't all study the same subjects. About 90% of students in the USA go to (9) school. About 10% go

to (10) schools. Most of the private schools are religious

schools.

III. Read the passage, and answer the question.(1d)

The Temple of Literature is about 10 minutes away from Hoan Kiem Lake. It was constructed in 1070 under Ly Thanh Tong's dynasty, first to honor Confucius and nowadays to celebrate the doctorate and high rank scholar of Vietnam. In 1076, Emperor Ly Nhan Tong continued the work and built the Imperial Academy as the first university of Vietnam.

The Temple is divided into five courtyards. The first courtyard is from the main gate to Dai Trung Gate. The second is with Khue Van Pavilion. The pavilion symbol is used on the street signs of Ha Noi. The third courtyard is the place where the doctorate names were listed on the stone tablets above tortoise backs. The fourth courtyard is dedicated for Confucius and his 72 honored students, as well as Chu Van An - one of the most famous teachers at the Imperial Academy. The last is also the farthest courtyard is Thai Hoc House, which was used as the Imperial Academy. Thai Hoc House holds a small collection of old-time costumes for students and scholars.

	1.	Where is the Temple of Literature?	
	2.	When and by whom was it built?	
	3.	How many courtyards are there in the Temple of Literature?	
	4.	Which courtyard is with Khue Van Pavilion?	
	5.	What is the Pavilion symbol used on?	
В.	W	RITING	
I.	Complete the second sentence in each pair so that it has similar meaning to the first sentence.(2d)		
	1.	People invented the wheel thousands of years ago. → The wheel	
	2.	My father waters these flower every morning. → These flowers	
	3.	People use computers all over the world. → Computers	
	4.	Are they building a statue of Chu Van An? → Is?	
	5.	John invited Fiona to his birthday party last night. → Fiona	

6	. They keep many ancient things in museums.
_	→ Many ancient things
7	. Do four busy streets surround the Temple of Literature?
	\rightarrow Is
8	. People make many famous films in Hollywood.
	→ Many famous films
9	. Her mother is preparing the dinner in the kitchen.
	→ The dinner
1	0.I do all my homework on my computer.
	→ All my homework
II. T	'urn these sentences into passive voice.(2d)
1	. The bill includes service.
	→
2	. Nana chooses the book carefully.
	→
3	. We don't use that room.
	→
4	. They grow fruits in California.
	→
5	. These jeans attract many young people.
6	. She bought the watch at the shop.
	→
7	. They built the house in 1950.
ĺ	→
8	. We did the exercises last week.
O	→
Q	. The pupils sent the letters the day before yesterday.
,	→
1	
1	0.He learned the lesson two weeks ago.
	→

